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We are inviting you to get involved and show your support by joining the Nuffield House Patient Participation Group (PPG).
You may have read in the press that the Government is asking all GP Practices to form a Patient Participation Group (PPG) or Patient Reference Group (PRG) or Patient Forum.  The idea behind this is that each practice has a group of patients from a cross-section of their patient list to seek opinion from.  There is a National Association for Patient Participation (NAPP) whose website is www.napp.org.uk  

Nuffield Health Centre already has a Patient Participation Group which used to meet every other month.  The meetings were held here at the practice in the evenings at 6.00pm.  COVID has made this difficult but we are keen to re-start these meetings.

If you feel you would like to be involved, but can’t make the meetings, we also have a ‘virtual’ group i.e. a number of patients to whom we send information but they don’t attend the meeting.  

As a patient of Nuffield House Surgery you will be able to access minutes and information from our website but we are trying to broaden the membership so that we are truly representative of our patient population, so would welcome new faces.


[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like more information our Practice Manager, Yvonne Pope , will be happy to speak to you.  Alternatively,to become part of the virtual group, please complete the form below.  Your contact details will not be shared with anyone else in the group.



Name											DOB

Contact telephone number

Email address
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